To Norman Historical Commission.

Proposal and request for Permit/accommodation.

Stacy Pattillo and John Williams, married couple and owner and occupant of the
property, 315 Castro street, Norman, Oklahoma hereby submit a request to remove and
replace the detached garage structure located behind the primary structure named
above.

The removal is required to accomplish the excavation and replacement of the primary
sewer line connecting the primary home and the city sewer main. This connection
sewer line is 96 years old and is collapsed, limiting free flow and results in
frequent sewage overflows into the property and yard. This connection sewer line has
been determined to lie directly under the detached garage structure.

The existing detached garage is 20ft x 21ft with a height of 16 ft. Originally
having a dirt floor, a substandard 2-3 inch non reinforced concrete layer was poured
directly over the dirt floor and has heaved and cracked extensively. The garage
structure also apparently lacks any conventional foundation. The detached garage
also is leaning and out of square.

The proposed structure to be removed is a simple lumber construction containing no
insulation and has exposed construction elements visible on the interior.

Disposal of materials will be via Norman transfer station.

A separate application for the future replacement structure will be made at a later
date.

Stacy Pattillo
John Williams
315 Castro St. Norman, Ok. 73069



